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 Information about the Children’s Room Expansion Capital Campaign is now live on 
the website Library Children's Room Capital Campaign | Lebanon, OR along with an 
external link to an online donation portal. 

 The model train event with the Oregon Electric O-Gaugers Model Train Club was a 
huge success and the club expressed interest in making it an annual event. 

 The Friends were awarded a $500 grant on behalf of the library from Penguin 
Random House. 

 
 

 
To: Mayor, City Council, City Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: April 29, 2025 
 

https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/636/Library-Childrens-Room-Capital-Campaign

